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UPCOMING MEETING EVENT: 

UC Davis Winter Grape Day 2020  

Date: 21 January 2020 at the UC Davis Conference Center for a full-day of lectures and wine 
tasting.   

The full-day program is based on the latest information and research and will cover the 
fundamental principles that form the basis for practical decisions and include Q&A for each 
session, quality time with speakers and networking opportunities. 

Who should attend: New and experienced growers as well as other industry members interested 
in commercial grape production.  

The link to the agenda and the registration may be found at the 
Website: https://ucanr.edu/sites/WinterGrapeDay/ 

Agenda: https://ucanr.edu/sites/WinterGrapeDay/Agenda/ 

Registration: https://ucanr.edu/sites/WinterGrapeDay/Registration/ 

 
 
Larry Bettiga 

Viticulture Farm Advisor for Monterey, San  
Benito and Santa Cruz Counties. 
lbettiga@ucanr.edu 
 
1432 Abbott Street 
Salinas, CA 93901 
831-759-7361 phone 
831-758-3018 fax 
 
Central Coast Vineyard News is produced by  
Larry Bettiga.  

About the UC Cooperative Extension 
 

The University of California Cooperative 
Extension offices are local problem-solving 
centers. Campus-based specialists and 
county-based farm, home and youth advisors 
work as teams to bring the University’s 
research-based information to Californians. 
UCCE is a full partnership of federal, state, 
county, and private resources linked in 
applied research and educational outreach. 
UCCE develops and extends timely and 
pertinent information in a manner, which is 
independent, unbiased, noncommercial, and 
research based. These fundamental criteria 
set it apart from all other information 
resources. 

 


